
Talpines Property Owners Association 

 

Water Sample Results for August 7th, 2018  

 

We did our usual number of samples of Sturgeon Bay Water for Recreational 

purposes Tuesday August 7th.  It was rather iffy as it had been a very hot, humid 

week leading up to Tuesday and a light rain overnight.  By sample time, a 

moderate wind had small waves on the eastern shore and off shore calm at the 

western shore. Water temperature at all sites was 24 degrees and there was no 

indication of water fowl at our locations (we were several hours later than usual 

taking samples).  All but Pine Street Beach had algae present. 

 

Remember, any sample reading below 100 e-coli / 100 ml water is considered safe 

for recreational purposes although as the number gets closer to 100, young 

children or people with skin sensitivities should be cautious and towel dry upon 

leaving the water. 

 

Sturgeon Bay 

Location                                                        E-coli  

 

Pine Street Beach                                              16  

26 Old Cottage Lane                                           2  

30 Forest Lane                                                     1  

286 Albin Road                                                   4  

52 Lawson Lane                                                 23  

Acorn Lane Beach                                              36  

420 Robins Point Road                                        7  

 

Time to spare Saturday Mornings from 10 am until about noon?  Help Talpines to 

keep Pine Street Beach attractive & clean. 

 

August 18th, 10 am Phragmites removal on the west shore, south end of Robins 

Point Road.  All help welcome. 

 

Don’t forget to visit www.Talpines@ca , our new website.  

 

Next sampling will likely be about August 22nd.  

            

http://www.Talpines@ca

